
GAUTENG PROVINCE 
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA 

NOTICE — ADMISSIONS FOR 2018 

I, Edward Mosuwe, Head of Department — Gauteng Department of 
Education, in terms of Regulation 5(1) of the amended Admission 
Regulations, (Provincial Gazette No.127 Dated 9 May 2012), hereby 
publish the Application Period when parents must commence with the 
application for the 2018 academic year. 

The Admission Period for Grade 1 and Grade 8 shall be the period 
from Tuesday, 2 May 2017 to Friday 20 October 2017. All 
applications for Grades 1 and 8 will be processed through the Online 
application system only. All learners applying for admission for 2018 
must be placed by 20 October 2017. 

The re-enrollment period for Grade 2-6 and Grade 9-11 shall 
commence on 18 April 2017 and close on 19 May 2017. This will be 
managed and processed by schools through their systems. 

The Online Application Period shall commence on Tuesday, 2 May 
2017 and close on Monday, 12 June 2017. From 2 May 2017, 
parents must apply online at Schools, District Offices, Teacher 
Centres or other identified sites for learner admission to school for 
2018. 

Upon successful submission of the Admission Application Form online, 
the parent shall be provided with a Waiting List number in writing in 
terms of Regulation 5(3) and Regulation 5 (5) 

ward Mo uwe 
Head of De artment I,  
Date:  Doi 3 ':1- 
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